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Mr. Steven Sholly
Union of Concerned Scientists
1346 Connecticut Avenue, NW IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F01A-84-220

Dear Mr. Sholly:

This is in further response to your letter dated March 29, 1984, in
which you requested four separate categories of documents listed in your
letter relating to GESSAR-II.

i

The document listed below is related to your request. This document is
being placed in the NRC Public Document Room in F0IA file folder 84-220
in your name.

March 7, 1984 - Memorandum for Frank J. Miraglia from Wayne
Houston, subject: " Review of GESSAR-II Design Improvement,"
with attachments.

The search for additional documents subject to your request is continuing.
You will be notified promptly when our actions have been completed.

Sincerely,

h. ,S

s |

J. M. Felton, Director I
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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29 March 1984

Mr. J. M. Felton, Di r e c to r FREEDOM OF INFORMAIJON
Division of Rules and Record s ACT REQUEST
Office of Administration %[f -/ fs2a2O
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission d[gt 'd h4 */ fWashington, D.C. 20555

RE: Freedom of Information Act Request for Documents
Concerning the NRC Staf f's Safety Evaluation Report on
the GESSAR-II Severe Accident Ev al ua tion [Sholly FOIA
84-13]

Dear Mr. Felton:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, please make
available at the Commission's Washington, D.C., Public Document
Room copies of documents in the following categories:

1. Documents providing the most up-to-date schedule for the
production of the NRC staff's Safety Evaluation Report
(SER) on the GESSAR-II severe accident evaluation.

2. Documents providing the most up-to-date outline for the
NRC staf f's Safcty Ev al u a t ion Report (SER) on the
GESSAR-II severe accident evaluation.

3 Drafts of any portion of the NRC staf f's Safety
Evaluation Report (SER) on the GESSAR-II severe accident
evaluation.

4. Documents discussing design changes to GESSAR-II
suggested by any member ( s) of the NRC staff (including
evaluations of any such design changes) .

Should you or your staff have any questions regarding this
request, please contact me at (202) 296-5600. Your cooperation in
responding to this request is appreciated.

Sinc e rel y ,

C Ab
Steven C. Sholly

Technical Research Associate

M2 Office: 26 Church Street . Cambrid7, Massachusetts 02238 . (617) 547-5552
.


